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20 November 2023 

 

Mr Jake Norris 
Chief Executive Officer 
Hansen Orchards Tasmania 

 

By email: jake@hansenorchards.com.au  

 

Dear Mr Norris 

Huon Valley Local Provisions Schedule (LPS) 
Request for extension of time to respond to Direction  

I refer to an email received on 16 November 2023 requesting an extension of time to 
provide a response to Direction 8 issued on 19 October 2023. The direction invites the 
preparation and submission of a Natural Values Assessment applicable to 2125 Huon 
Highway, Grove (folio of the Register 119181/1). 

In accordance with the request, an extension is granted until 18 December 2023. 

If you require further information please contact Linda Graham, Planning Adviser, on  
6165 6826.  

Yours sincerely 

 
John Ramsay 
Delegate (Chair) 
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